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 “Your support for your child’s education is crucial to their progress.  Please tell us if there are any adjustments 
we need to make to help you support your child, for example: letters in large font; letters in different languages; 
wheelchair access; explaining things over the phone; a discussion with a school colleague of the same gender.” 

                                                         
 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

RE: Christmas Enterprise project 
 
As part of our church school vision:  

 

Living out the school Christian values will enable our children all 

to grow, blossom and flourish and become caring, confident, 

successful and responsible citizens of our amazing world. 

 

We have planned a KS2 young enterprise project in preparation for the Christmas Fair 
on Saturday December 3rd.  
 
The aim of this project is for our children to work in pairs or small groups to plan and 
produce a product that they will sell at the school fair.  
 
Each pair/group will be given an initial amount of £5 to help with their project, they will 
then need to ask for donations or recycle/upcycle materials to complete production. 
 
The groups will be asked to plan, promote and produce their goods as independently as 
possible. The school will set aside some time to support the children but for the children 
to be truly aspirational and to make the most profit we ask for as much encouragement 
and guidance as possible from you as parents.  
 
This week we will ask the children to choose who they are working with and to name 
their product. The school will go on to ask the children to write a plan for their 
enterprise project and we will then issue the money so that the project can get 
underway. This is where parental support will be required what that support 
entails will depend on the plan. 
 
The final monies raised by all of the groups will be donated to a very worthy local 
charity, The Ripon Walled Garden. We are aiming to build community links and shared 
resources with the Garden so that both the Garden and Our School can benefit. 
 
We will keep you updated as this project progresses. 
 
Many thanks  
 
Louise Wallen  
Headteacher 
 

 


